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Our New School Pets 

We are now the proud keeps of our two new school pets – Sidney and Cecil. They are 

baby Giant African Land Snails. They help our environmental endeavours by eating up 

lunch leftovers. We are hoping that people will learn to love all snails when they see how 

adorable they can be. In the new year I will be starting petting sessions! 

 

Sidney enjoying his lunch! 
 

December Community Litter Pick 

The Eco team braved the cold last Wednesday afternoon to do their local litter pick. The 

most random items found this time were a small box of drinking straws and a blue sock! 

 

Moving Forward with Sustainability and Eco 

I am very happy to say that I am now Sustainability Lead for MPA as well as Eco Lead. I 

now regularly attend meetings where I am informed of new schemes that we can put into 

place, which I come back and share with my Eco committee. In the new year we will be 

looking at our Carbon Footprint and how we can make it even better than it is now. 

And finally  

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas from Mrs Garrod-Spall & The Eco Committee 


